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15 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
ONLINE SAFETY UK ARE COMING INTO OUR SCHOOL 

 
I would like to share an exciting opportunity with you that I hope you will be able to join us in supporting. 
Online Safety UK, a local business run by a member of the Purbrook family is coming into school to support 
your child’s safety and wellbeing around the online world. We are teaming up with ‘Online Safety UK’ to 
help educate the children in the safe use of the internet and online gaming.  
 
Online Safety UK will be coming into school on Thursday 04 November to provide fun and engaging 
workshops tailored to the age of the child. These workshops will consist of supporting the children in 
making healthy choices around the world of online gaming and the internet. This will be age appropriate 
and is not set up to frighten them, instead it will support in teaching them the right way to use the forever 
growing and changing range of media at their fingertips.  
 
Following the children’s workshops, there will be an opportunity for you to come into school on Thursday 
04 November at 2.00pm, in the hall to meet Mr Haywood from Online Safety UK and experience a 
workshop of your own. Please see the attached poster for more details. All we ask is that you try to only 
send one parent form each family and wear a mask whilst in the building, unless medically exempt. For 
those of you unable to attend during school hours Mr Haywood will provide an online Zoom session the 
evening of 04 November at 7.00pm.  Zoom Link 
 
If you would like to book a slot for the face to face workshop, please call the office to book so we can 
manage numbers and minimise the risk of spreading Covid.  
 
If you would like further information, please explore Online Safety UK’s website. www.onlinesafetyuk.com 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Best wishes and stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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